
 

Bielefeld University will participate in HRK Re-Audit 
“Internationalisation of the Universities” 

 

The Rectorate of Bielefeld University decided in its 1618th meeting to participate in the re-
assessment process (Re-Audit) "Internationalisation of the Universities", organized by the 
German Rectors' Conference (HRK). The Vice-Rector for international affairs and 
communication, Prof. Dr. Martina Kessel, explained the main features and aims of the Re-
Audit and placed it within the context of the university development in general. For this 
purpose, the internationalisation strategy of Bielefeld University will be organized in a 
strategic plan focusing on six goals with corresponding measures: Establishment of an 
international study culture and teaching culture, international research cooperations, 
recruitment of qualified young scientists, an increase of mobility, assurance of research and 
study success by providing advice and support, and sustainability by mainstreaming and 
quality assurance. During the Re-Audit, international experts will support Bielefeld University 
to realize its goals regarding internationalisation.  

The HRK Re audit will start in October 2012 and will end in December 2013.  
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